
WAYN (Wilton Area Youth Network) Meeting 

Wednesday 21st January 2015  

The Pavillion, Wilton 

  

Present: Noah, Nahtanha, Chris, Peter, Mark, Rose, Nicola 

Apols: Jess, Teresa 

  

  Action Name 

Youth Club update 
Rose provided an update on the youth club that re-opened last Tuesday, 

staffed by Rob, Lisa and Rose from Seeds4Success.  It is operating on 

Tuesday and Thursday evenings, with Under 13’s on Tuesdays from 6.30-8 

and over 13’s from 8-9pm and Over 13’s only on Thursdays from 6.30-9pm. 

There was £600 raised by the Wilton community for a new pool table and 

this money was paid into Wiltshire Council.   

Nicola had already suggested the pool table from Tisbury was moved to 

Wilton, once the SEND group move out of the Tisbury building. 

Rose now has a work mobile: 07585 716583. 

  

  

  

  

  
Follow up with the 

donor 

Check if Tisbury are 

willing to release 

  

  

  

  

  
Peter 

  

Nicola 

  

LGBT Youth Group 
Noah asked if there had been any progress with re-establishing the South 

West Wiltshire LGBT group.  Nicola reported that she had followed up with 

Health last week, and been told that they were still deciding how to deliver 

LGBT youth services.  Rose explained that the Area Board had committed 

£1000 to this project, and only released an intitial £500.  As the Group had 

6-7 young people regularly attending they felt it had met the brief. 

  
Find out from Steve 

Harris (Community 

Area Manager) if the 

remaining £500 is 

still available and 

liaise with Rose. 

  
Nicola 

  

Facebook 
It was agreed that there would be a Wilton Youth Network page that 

would also be used by the youth club. 

  

Get Facebook page 

set up by Coms 

  
Nicola 

  

Needs Assessment 
Nicola raised the need to progress a Needs Assessment and the low uptake 

on surveys completed to date.   

  

Post survey link on 

the Facebook page 

  

  

Nicola 

  

Skatepark 
The proposed Erskine site is now considered unsuitable for the Skatepark 

and the Town Council are looking for an alternative placement.  The field 

by the Paviliion is looking like the most likely site. 

  

Need to establish if 

Planning will approve 

the new site. 

  
Peter 

  

Funding Applications 
The meeting reviewed and scored an application to the Youth Grants fund. 

Pass on scores to 

Area Board 

Nicola 

  

LYN Management Group 
The WAYN representatives on the LYN will be: Rev Mark Wood, Nahtanha 

Salmi-Wright and Chris Kirkland.  They will attend the first LYN meeting on 

Wednesday 25
th

 February at 7.30pm Hinton Hall, Tisbury. 

Advise CAM of the 

names. 

Arrange pick ups on 

the day. 

Nicola 

  

Mark 

  

Meetings 
The WAYN will meet bi-monthly (March, May, July etc).  It was agreed that 

Fix and circulate 

dates, and book 

Pavillion. 

  

Nicola 



 

the best meeting time is 6.30-8pm. 


